Policy Subcommittee
Minutes
2-5-20

Meeting called to order 4:46 PM. In attendance Board members Pam Brown
(Chair), Larry Heath, Pete Broderick and Superintendent Ambrose, Business
Administrator Matt Angell, Assistant HS Principal Bob Dawson.

Minutes of 1/8/20 meeting approved without changes. Dawson spoke on

J policies. He said several Student policies have been circulated to district leaders
for feedback and will be ready for the next Policy meeting. One change to IHBAA
(removal of reference to obsolete document IHBAA-R) was discussed, and
committee agreed IHBAA is ready for Board’s Reading. A proposed revision to
BDE, Board Committees was tabled for further discussion at a future date.

Repeal of GCQA, Reduction in Professional Staff Work Force was discussed for
possible Board reading.

No Section K policies were available at time of meeting so item was tabled.

No public comments.

Adjourned at 5:02 pm.



